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Subject:  Curfew Rule

Earlier this year at the managers meeting and again at the scheduling meeting the GLGHL Board asked that BOTH teams remember to initial the game sheet next to the curfew time. We did this to shield home teams from protest by visiting teams who claim they weren’t informed of a curfew.  However, if the home does not do one simple thing – i.e. ensure that the curfew notification is signed; they open themselves up to the possibility of a protest. 

Therefore, in an effort to head-off needless protests (and hard feelings among teams) we would ask that you read and remember the following:

1. If a game has a curfew, indicate the curfew time on the game sheet.

2. If a game has NO curfew, indicate “No Curfew” on the game sheet.

3. Regardless of whether a curfew time is indicated or “No Curfew” is indicated, the indication must be initialed by the team official in charge of BOTH TEAMS.  It is the responsibility of the home team that both of these initials appear on the game sheet. We would suggest that simply reminding the visiting team to initial the curfew is inviting trouble; We strongly recommend that the home team official not relinquish control of the game sheet until he or she has seen for him/herself that the initialing has been completed.  

4. If, for some reason, a visiting team official refuses to initial the game sheet, We would suggest you get one of the game officials to witness this refusal.  You do not want the outcome of a game to come down to a “he said/she said” scenario.

We would appreciate you taking the time to read this information. Hopefully this will help us avoid future protests which could affect a team’s position in GLGHL and Q-Game standings.

Any questions can be directed to me at croberts14220@gmail.com 

Respectfully:

Chris Roberts

GLGHL

President

